
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 7th September 2022 
 

Dear parents and carers,  
 

Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening – Thursday 15th September 2022 – 6pm to 7pm 
 
We are delighted to take the opportunity to invite you into the academy next week for the 
Year 11 Parents’ Information Evening. The evening will ensure you have a clear 
understanding of our plans for Year 11 and the support available to each student. This will 
enable us to work more closely in partnership to ensure your child can achieve their full 
potential.  
 
The evening will begin with a presentation in the Lakeside Hall and then you will have an 
opportunity to speak to various members of staff about our package of support. 
 
The following teams will be present: 
• Children’s Services Team (including year lead, pastoral support and mental health) 
• Attendance  
• Intervention/Enrichment  
• Careers   
• Senior Leadership 
 
We look forward to welcoming you into the academy.  
 
Your sincerely, 
 

        
 
 
Mr C Still    Mrs E Jangwa   Mrs K Briggs 
 
Assistant Head Teacher   Assistant Head Teacher  Year Leader  
Achievement    SLT Link Year 11   Year 10 and 11 
 


